General Data Protection Regulations Policy 
All organisations are required to review the personal data they hold, ensure it is private, know where it came from and how it is shared. For LDGS the only personal information that is held is that which is requested on yearly Membership forms. LDGS does not share this information with any outside bodies. Personal data is held for the year that individuals are members, and deleted once you have notified the society you have left.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Data is used solely to send out regular Newsletters and to monitor member numbers. From time to time we may forward information of Open Gardens. LDGS holds the data securely. If any member wishes to review the information held by the society, they can do so free of charge by contacting Fiona Robinson via our website www.lewesanddistrictgardensociety.org.uk
